
August 4, 2024 
 
 
 
Re: SANARTE History Walk  
 
Dear Public Works, 
 
I was the head of my Pacific Park Neighborhood Youth Committee and I support the installation 
of the SANARTE History Walk signs on our neighborhood  Bike Trail.  
 
The Pacific Park Youth Committee was the first time our neighborhood kids were encouraged to 
get involved in our association. We learned about our Pacific Park history, like the Halladay 
Brothers that so many things are named for. Us youth were also empowered to help design the 
SANARTE signs and event program. We picked the project colors and helped the artist, Sandra 
"Pocha" Peña Sarmiento, forge the best design for each SANARTE sign. 
 
It has been almost a year since we ran the Pacific Park Neighborhood booth at the SANARTE 
History Walk Resource Fair, so I hope you can get the signs installed soon.  
 
 
Thank You, 
 
--- Jadelyn Verdin 
Pacific Park Resident 
Former, Pacific Park Youth Committee Head 


